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Cooper, Kathy 4p ^ (j>5o *

From: mtate@state.pa.us

Sent: Friday, January 25,2008 8:32 AM %#J&N25 8 1 ^ = 2 3
To: IRRC

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems ( # | $ 8 S J M H&ULAiUil

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422)

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
Ronald Freed
rrfreed@embarqmail.com
421 Grahams Woods Road
Carlisle PA 17015 US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Dear members of the Environmental Quality Board: I am writing as a resident of Cumberland County, one of the most
polluted areas in this country, to support the regulations to limit the amount of idling by diesel trucks and buses. With
technology now offering economic alternatives, we can eliminate this practice that is harmful to humans and wasteful oi
precious fuel. Please vote for this regulation to improve our air quality.
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Michele L. Tate

Michele L. Tate
Regulatory Coordinator
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-6395
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate@state.pa.us
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